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20th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
With the rise of attention in the media regarding the safe use of mobile phones and internet use, 
Culcheth High School contacted us yesterday offering an online safety talk to all parents of our Year Six 
children.   
 
This is not the usual online safety talk; it is an eye-opening workshop which outlines the dangers of the 
misuse of the internet and how children can easily become vulnerable and led by an ex-inspector of the 
police force. 
 
The presentation will be on Thursday of this week from 5pm until 6pm in the school hall at Culcheth 
High School.  If you wish to attend, please contact the office at Culcheth High School directly on 01925 

767587. 

 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 

 
Headteacher 
 


